Minutes

An evidentiary hearing of the Department of Public Health in the following matter was held on
January 17, 2024, at the Department of Public Health, 410 Capitol Avenue, Third Floor Hearing
Room, Hartford, Connecticut.

Vernon Fire Department — Application for Expansion of Existing Service, Application # 23-029

Daniel Wasilewski and Katie McGray appeared on behalf of the Vernon Fire Department. No votes
were taken.

The hearing convened at 9:30 am with Attorney Aden Baume presiding. The hearing adjourned at
9:52 am.



